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'iy dear Doctor Leslie:

Very truly yours,

LT

April 11,

Please accept .rj thanks for your promptness and courtesy in sending me the statistics for positive olood tests for eyphixis in your institution. The information which you sent hie is just what I wished, and I shell be sore than glad to let you know the outcome of my investigation when it has been completed.

Dr, Georg.® L. Leslie, SuperintendentI.I1 chi^an State Sanatorium
• lows11, . .’i chi r. -±n

Hinton, II.D., Chief Wassersann Laboratory


